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    Final Public Hearing 

Minutes 
 

 

 
 

Call to Order 

The March 18, 2022 Virginia Board of Optometry Public Hearing, to receive public comments on 

the proposed changes to the Regulations of the Virginia Board of Optometry to add cholinergic 

agonists to the TPA-Formulary, was called to order at 9:05 a.m. at the Department of Health 

Professions (DHP), Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, 2nd Floor, Board Room 4, Henrico, 

Virginia 23233. 

Presiding Officer  

Lisa G. Wallace-Davis, O.D., President 

 

Members Present  

Devon B. Cabot, Citizen Member, Vice-President 

Fred E. Goldberg, O.D. 

Clifford A. Roffis, O.D. 

 

Members Absent 

Helene Clayton-Jeter, O.D. 

Evan J. Kaufman, O.D. 

 

Staff Present 

Leslie L. Knachel, Executive Director 

Kelli Moss, Deputy Executive Director 

Erin Barrett, Senior Policy Analyst DHP 

Charis Mitchell, Assistant Attorney General, Board Counsel 

Laura Jackson, Board Administrator 

Laura Paasch, Licensing & Operations Administrative Specialist 

 

Public Present 

None 

 

Establishment of Quorum 

With four board members out of six present, a quorum was established. 

 

Public Comment 

There were no requests to provide public comment. 
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Adjournment 

With no objection, Dr. Wallace-Davis adjourned the meeting at 9:06 a.m. 


